
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Proposed Reserve Revocation and Disposal 
Section 24(2) Reserves Act 1977 

Waipā District Council intends to notify the Department of Conservation under section 24(1)(b) of 
the Reserves Act 1977 that it considers that the following reserve should have its reserve status 
revoked to enable its disposal, as it is not required for its stated purpose: 
Taotaoroa Road Reserve held in Record of Title 504093 with an area of approximately 1.5743 ha 
and is located on the southern side of Taotaoroa Road.  

Any person affected by this proposal has the right to provide written notice of any objection to the 
proposal, including the grounds for that objection, any time before 12th May 2024 to Waipā District 
Council. 
Written objections should be addressed to:  
Reserve Revocation, Waipā District Council,  
101 Banks Street, Te Awamutu.  
Attention: Property Projects Specialist - info@waipadc.govt.nz 
 


